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Newbury Canoe Club took the decision to CANCEL Race D (18th March 
2018) last weekend. 
 
The depth of snow deposited over the Race course late Saturday and into 
the early and mid hours of Sunday was enough for support crews to have 
had significant difficulties in reaching the support locations. 
 
This would have left paddling individuals or crews with the potential of not 
meeting up with their support, for either nutritional, change of clothing etc. 
if needed or even to retire. 
 
The decision was thus taken at 0610 Sunday to cancel Race D. 
 
This will also negate the 2018 Series. We have in the past awarded on 3 
race results but only succeeding in running 2, means that the 2018 will 
show as not having any Series Results. 
 
 
Clive Williams 
Series Organiser 


